
The Second New3 Math Conference 
 Coming Together for Learning, Teaching and Students 

A Joint Conference of the Associations of Mathematics Teachers 
Of 

 New York - AMTNYS New Jersey - AMTNJ New England - ATMNE 

HOSTED BY 

   

July 9 – 12, 2017 at Siena College (near Albany, NY) 
Top Ten Reasons to Attend 

1. Exciting program drawing on 

outstanding mathematics 

educators from the northeast. 

2. Narrow Grade Bands.  In 

addition to great secondary 

sessions, at each presentation 

time there will be a PreK–K  

workshop,  grade 1-2, grade 3-4, 

grade 5-6 & grade 7-8 workshops. 

The narrow grade bands are 

unique to this conference. 

3. No missed instructional time 

with students. 

4. No substitute teachers 

needed.  

5. PLC environment. 

6.  Affordable –approx. $250 for 

commuters, $500 for residents. 

Compare to other 3 day 

conferences with registration 

fees of $350, $525, and $729. 

7.  Approximately 20 hours of PD. 

For NY, 20 hours of CTLE credits 

(approx. $12 per hour) 

8. STEM Camp for participants’ 

children grades 1 to 8 run by 

experienced educators. Only 

$150 per child (includes lunches). 

9. Siena College. Great location. 

Free and easy parking, modern 

facilities, great food. 

10. Monday Social Event - Lake 

George Dinner Cruise. 

Comments from 1st New3 

The presenters were incredible. 

Fantastic speakers, well organized in 

grade level bands, great opportunities 

for networking. 

This was my first math conference but I 

loved it. The presenters were 

excellent. … I raved about it to my 

principal and superintendent. 

Definitely want to bring a team of 

teachers back next year in 2017 

This conference was FABULOUS. I 

made connections that I never thought 

possible and I learned a LOT 

The conference was very well 

organized. The sessions were 

informative. It was one of the best 

conferences I have ever attended! 

Visit AMTNYS.ORG to Register

The New3 Math Associations will be posting more info about this conference on their websites and sending e-blasts. If you 

would like to be on a conference distribution list for the latest updates or have questions, please e-mail conference 

coordinator, Jim Matthews at matthews@siena.edu   Please use “New Cubed” in the subject line of your e-mail
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